Regular Monthly Meeting August 14, 2003

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, August 14, 2003, 6:00 pm, at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Sherry Wehr present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

The Police Report was read.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve payment of the general fund expenses.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve payment of the sewer fund expenses.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Sherry Wehr to approve the Campbell Subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of reviewed items by the Lawrence County Planning Department.

• Due to the work schedule of Larry Herman, he was unable to attend and discuss the renovations to the building.

Public Comment:

Mr Jim Bintrim stated that trailer on corner of Leon Drive & Hoover Road needs inspected. If something could be done about bumps near the man holes on Old Princeton Road.

Sewage needs inspected of the Sports Facility on 422.

Mr Art Hairhoger, asked what is being planned on Aiken and Old Princeton, he noticed areas with spray painted markings.

Mr Dave Dowdell, asked if the social security office had been contacted about possible office space at the Giant Eagle Plaza.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Sherry Wehr to adjourn.